
June, 2024 
Monthly Match Report 

Mid-South F-Class 

 

Match Summary 

Hot, Hot, Hot!  But, the light southerly winds made it tolerable for shooting last Saturday. We had a 

good turn out with 20 shooters signing up for the June scorcher. A new group of guys from Missouri 

showed up for the match and they cleaned up pretty good taking home some serious hardware in F-

Open. We hope you found our folks friendly and you will come back next month and bring friends. As 

you can see, we can handle 40+ shooters and still keep it at two relays. This speeds things up 

considerably. The match was wrapped up around noon.  

Apparently the heat didn’t agree with some of the rifles because a few had some mechanical issues and 

DNF.  We hope it’s nothing too serious and you’ll be back next month.  

Welcome back junior shooter, LJ Scott who took home a third place medal in F-TR. Congratulations to 

Johnny Scott, Nathan Howell and David Schmidt for their wins.  

 

 

 

 



 

Johnny Scott Any/MR 197 9 200 6 196 7 593 22 

                    

David Schmidt F-T/R 199 12 198 13 198 9 595 34 

Don Swindoll F-T/R 194 4 194 5 192 6 580 15 

Junior - Johnny Scott III F-T/R 180 3 185 4 190 6 555 13 

                    

Nathan Howell Open 200 12 199 13 200 16 599 41 

Cary Dennis Open 200 13 199 12 199 17 598 42 

Brian Lewis Open 200 13 198 9 199 15 597 37 

Bob Weyrauch Open 197 12 199 6 199 11 595 29 

Bill Fulton Open 200 12 200 9 195 7 595 28 

Brad Hughes Open 197 9 200 13 197 12 594 34 

Barry Holcomb Open 196 8 198 7 198 9 592 24 

David Bumgardner Open 199 10 197 7 195 8 591 25 

Dustin Redman Open 199 10 191 6 200 11 590 27 

Eddie Chopp Open 196 6 197 9 197 8 590 23 

Adam Eddings Open 194 9 196 7 198 7 588 23 

John Williford Open 197 9 195 6 196 4 588 19 

                    

Ben Lanza Bench 200 18 198 11 199 12 597 41 

 

 

Shooting Tip 

Expect to have some difficulty during any match. The top shooters learn how to deal with it the best.  

 

Next month’s match is July 27, 2024 


